From:
Sent: 25 April 2017 14:28
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Attachments: 12150-170425-L3.pdf

Hi John,
Hope you are well.

Please find attached a revised report that will assist in discharging the conditions in Mondays upcoming member
briefing meeting.

You will note that Duncan has now also addressed Ingrid’s new comment regarding the position of the microphone
and her complaint that there was noise in the kitchen of 51 Fairfax Road and from the builders of 47 Fairfax Road
that would affect the readings.

Best,
LN

Regards,

From: Duncan Martin | Clement Acoustic |

Sent: 25 April 2017 14:05

Subject: Re: FW: 51 Fairfax Road recommendation for approval

Hi Lee,

A further revision attached, I've included a comment on the meter location in 1.2.

Kind Regards,

Duncan Martin MIOA
Director

Clement Acoustics Ltd Clement ‘
T acoustics |11

F www.clementacoustics.co.uk
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